
NOTICE OF UNCONTESTED ELECTION 

 

Town of Denton Board of Supervisors of Elections 

 

 

 The Town of Denton Board of Supervisors of Election has received one (1) candidate 

nomination for the open seat on the Denton Town Council.  The election for the Denton Town 

Council seat is scheduled for November 2, 2021.  Pursuant to Section 5C-10 of the Town Charter 

where “there is no contest for any of the offices for which an election shall be proper,” the Board 

of Supervisors of Elections is directed to cancel the election and to certify as elected the 

candidate who has “filed a valid certificate of nomination.”  Accordingly, the election scheduled 

for November 2, 2021 is CANCELLED. Mr. Walter Keith Johnson will be certified as elected 

as a member of the Denton Town Council for the term of January 1, 2022 through December 31, 

2026. 

 

 

October 7, 2021    Town of Denton Board of Supervisors of Election 

 

      By: 

      Signe Hippert, Member  

      Cheryl Getchell, Member  

      Denise Quinn, Member 


